
February 12, 2023 

 

Prayer Requests 

Our Sick:  

Please continue to remember Scott Sirmon, Shane Champion, Dan Hopkins, Dell Kimberly, Bobby Hubbard, 

and David Williams in prayer. 

Susan Thomas was not able to have surgery this past week. Surgery has been rescheduled for March 3rd. 

Please continue to remember her in prayer. (2111 Gunnels Lane, Oxford 36203) 

Patsy and Tony Watts have not been feeling well this past week. (444 Camp Circle, Munford 36268) 

Kathy Ishee is now at home following her recent hospital stay. She is still not feeling well. Please continue to 

cover her in prayer. (3916 Lera Drive, Anniston 36207) 

Eleanor Eaton had complications following her recent surgery and remained in the hospital a few days. She is 

now recovering at home. Please continue to lift her name in prayer. (1500 Cloverdale Road, Anniston 

36207) 

 

Friends and Family: 

Tony Pugh (son of David and Myra Pugh) underwent surgery this past week. He remains in UAB hospital. At 

this time, they still have not received biopsy results. He should begin chemo treatments soon. Please 

continue to cover him in prayer. (2925 England Road, Lincoln 35096) 

Minanette Warren (niece of Willodean Carter) was diagnosed with cancer recently. Please lift her name in 

prayer.  

 

Sympathy: 

We extend our sympathy to Jay Painter in the loss of his mother this past Wednesday. A memorial service 

was held yesterday. Please pray for comfort for Jay and the rest of the family in their time of loss. (311 

Peaceful Valley Road, Eastaboga 36260) 

We extend our sympathy to the family of Kent Shaddix (uncle of Marty Livingston and nephew of Willodean 

Carter). Please lift this family in prayer in this difficult time. (Marty – 4315 Country Oaks, Oxford 36203 / 

Willodean – 4313 Country Oaks, Oxford 36203) 



We extend our sympathy to Linda Galbreath in the loss of her aunt, Patsy Smith, this past week. Her service 

was held yesterday. Please remember this family in prayer in their time of loss. (PO Box 1054, Munford 

36268) 

Please cover the family of Chad Horn in prayer in their time of loss.  

 

Other Requests: 

Please continue to cover all of those who are currently serving in our military in prayer. 

 

Upcoming Events & Notes 

- No GEMS fellowship this month! We will resume monthly fellowships in April.  

 

- Mid-week Bible study for all ages – Wednesday at 6:30pm 

 

- Winterfest 2023 (youth event – Gatlinburg, TN): February 17th-19th – Please place completed consent 

forms on the desk in the office this morning. School excuses will be ready for pick up on Wednesday, 

February 15th.  

 

- BRIDAL SHOWER IN HONOR OF MACY STRATTON – NEXT SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH.  She is 

registered at Target, Amazon, and Dillard’s.  

 

- Wednesday night prayer meeting (in classes) – February 22nd, 6:30pm 

 

- “Kids Who Care” collection day – February 26th  

 

- Ladies’ fellowship – February 27th, 6pm, at the home of Pam Stratton. 

 

 

 

Betta View Hills church of Christ 

PO Box 3323 ~ 2140 US Highway 78W 

Oxford, AL 36203 

256-831-0651 

 

Meeting Times 

Sunday: 

Bible classes for all ages: 9:30am 

Worship service: 10:30am 

Wednesday: 

Bible classes for all ages: 6:30pm 

 

 


